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RE: In the Matter of the Penalty Assessment Against Whidbey Logistics LLC, d/b/a 

Whidbey Moving and Storage,  

Docket TV-210040 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On February 4, 2021, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued a penalty assessment against Whidbey Logistics LLC, d/b/a Whidbey 

Moving and Storage (Whidbey Moving or Company). The penalty assessment imposed a 

penalty of $300 against Whidbey Moving for three violations of WAC 480-15-555. 

On February 8, 2021, Whidbey Moving filed a response contesting the violations in the 

penalty assessment, stating that it had not received an official notice detailing the alleged 

violations and requesting the documentation be mailed to the Company.  

On February 26, 2021, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter in this docket informing the 

Commission that Staff had mailed the safety investigation report to Whidbey Moving, and 

that the Company subsequently paid the penalty in full. Staff further stated that the Company 

wishes to withdraw its contest of the violations. 

The Commission accepts the Company’s withdrawal of its contest of violations and 

acknowledges the Company has paid the penalty in full. Because the Company has paid the 

penalty and the underlying controversy has been resolved, this docket is now closed.  

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 


